
BULK TRASH
PICK-UP

ANNOUNCEMENT

Republic Services is providing curbside pick-up
You can start placing items Saturday 11/09
Items need to be out by Sunday evening 11/10
No circle backs, once your street is serviced, Republic
Services will not come back
Please follow the guidelines provided* No exceptions

*Guidelines are provided by Republic Services

City of Bangor 257 W Monroe St 269.427.5831

MONDAY, 11/11

Please prepare and mark your calendar


